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From: Jody Jarowey [JJarowey@nc.rr.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 03,200911:16 AM 

To: Kumar Neppalli 

Subject: 4 way stop at Emory and LeCair in Briarcliff 

Hi Mr. Neppalli, 

I was wondering if there was any hope in getting a 4 way stop at the 

corner of LeClair and Emory. There are 2 different school buses 

[middle and hs), a special ed bus and the city bus that stops 

there. I am concerned that kids running for the bus, or just standing 

in the street (there are no sidewalks) could inadvertently be hit by 

someone rushing to work/whatever. 

Is there any hope of getting a stop sign there that is 4 way, so the 

stop would also be on LeClair?? Can I assist in this process?? 

Best Regards, 

Jody Jarowey 

919-933-2402 

719 Emory Drive 




